
Sayers, Margery

From: Ralph Welsh <rwelshl@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 7:19 AM
To: CouncilMail
Cc: MDGASP
Subject: Recommend passage of E-Cigarette bill in Howard County

Hi Howard County Council,

I recommend that you pass CB 28-2015 that would prohibit the
use of E-cigarettes wherever the use of tobacco cigarettes is
prohibited. I live in neighbor county, Prince George's, and visit
Howard County often

Thanks for your consideration.

Ralph

Ralph D Welsh Jr
12308 Backus Dr
Bowie MD 20720-4434
301-464-9596
rwelsh 1 (5)comcast. net

From: "MDGASP" <Mddasp(5)aol.com>

To: "MDGASP" <MDGASE@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 9:39:38 PM
Subject: Fwd: Action Alert.... E-Cigarette bill in Howard County

The Howard County Council has introduced a bill to prohibit the use of E-cigarettes wherever the use
of tobacco cigarettes is prohibited.

A hearing was held on the bill last Tuesday and the opposition came out in force with lobbyists and
vape shop owners who provided all kinds of twisted testimony in an attempt to defeat the bill.
Unfortunately, due to other commitments our side did not have much representation.

In order to assure that we keep our momentum on e-Cigarette legislation the Howard County
Council members need to hear from you.



The bill will be voted on during the County Council meeting on
July 6.

Please contact the council members at the e-mail address below and ask them to
pass CB 28-2015. If you live in Howard County be sure to let them know that. If you
reside elsewhere tell them you work, shop and or visit Howard County for
entertainment and you choose to do so in an environment free of tobacco smoke
and E-cigarette vapor.

Messages can be sent to the Council en masse at councilmail(Q)howardcountymd.cjov or
for a list of individual Council emails, visit http://cc.howardcountvmd.gov/Contact-Us

We must all work together to get these bills passed to protect each

other from E-cigarette vapor.


